
This is how we know what love is: Jesus Christ laid down his life for us. And we ought to lay 
down our lives for our brothers and sisters. If anyone has material possessions and sees a brother or 
sister in need but has no pity on them, how can the love of God be in that person? Dear children, let us 
not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth. 1 John 3:16-18

During these uncertain times we have been blessed by your giving!

2020 has been a very interesting year for the pregnancy center, and because our 
partners showed love through giving generously, we have accomplished so much 
during this year of uncertainty. Your dedicated financial support has allowed the 
Black Hills Pregnancy Center to positively impact the lives of those who come 
through our doors seeking answers to their questions. 

Here are some client comments:

“Thank you so much, I was lost at what to do,  
and you have all the information anyone could need”

“Very welcoming! Great for a first-time mom.”

“This was a great experience, I will tell others about this place and let them 
know it is a safe place and thank you for your help! You guys are amazing.”

Our Vision moving Forward in 2021.

Because of your partnership we attained each of our goals laid out for 2020. We 
increased access for our clients by adding a full time Client Services Director, this 
led to a 30% increase in new clients for 2020. Adding an education classroom 
and dedicating a room for the ultrasound allowed us to meet the needs of multiple 
clients at one time. We also added two more nurses for our ultrasound program, 
increasing the number of available ultrasound appointments by 100%.

Our most immediate need is growing our monthly donor base. This is how we 
plan our budget effectively and with wisdom. This is achieved by individuals, 
churches, or organizations committing to monthly support. We are the boots on 
the ground interacting daily with these young mothers and there is much to be done.  

Will you prayerfully consider 
becoming a monthly support partner?

We are humbled by the support we have received 
by our donors and the community during these 
uncertain times of 2020. Please pray that our 
center will continue to serve and meet the 
needs of those in our community in 2021.

Clients Served 217

Appointments 872

Pregnancy Tests 185

EWYL Classes 360

EWYL Students 96

Phone Calls 2,741

Ultrasounds 94

Babies Saved 30

END OF YEAR UPDATE!


